
 
 

ENROLLMENT IN A NEW HEALTH PLAN IS REQUIRED FOR 2023 

 
September xx, 2022 

 

Name 
Address 
City, State, Zip 
 
Dear (First Name, Last Name): 
 
We are pleased to announce that UnitedHealthcare® has been approved by the State of 
Wisconsin Group Insurance Board to replace your current Medicare Plus plan administered 
by WEA Trust. The UnitedHealthcare Medicare Plus plan offers coverage beginning  
January 1, 2023.  
 
The UnitedHealthcare Medicare Plus plan will offer: 

1. The same benefits as your current plan like paying your Medicare Part A and B 
deductibles and coinsurance.  

2. You may continue to see any doctor anywhere in the 50 United States, the District of 
Columbia and the U.S. territories. The Medicare Plus plan will also provide 
protection against billed charges that exceed the Medicare approved amount.   
In addition, the Medicare Plus plan will provide coverage for services received when 
you’re outside of the United States that would typically be covered by Medicare.   

3. You will also be eligible to participate in a free gym membership through Renew 
Active.     
Renew Active® is a fitness program that focuses on both body and mind at no 
additional cost to you.    

• Stay fit with a free gym membership at a fitness location you select from Renew 
Active’s nationwide network, which includes many premium gyms. If you prefer to 
exercise at home, you can view thousands of on-demand workout videos and live 
streaming fitness classes. 

• Stay connected socially through local health and wellness classes and events. 
Also, connect socially by joining the online Fitbit® Community for Renew Active. 
No Fitbit device is needed. 

• Stay focused on brain health with AARP® Staying Sharp®, an online brain health 
program including exclusive content for Renew Active members. 

 



If you want to continue your current coverage in the Medicare Plus plan you must enroll in 
the new Medicare Plus plan with UnitedHealthcare® during open enrollment.  The 2023 
Health Benefits Decision Guide and a Group Health Insurance Application/Change for 
Retirees & COBRA Continuants (ET-2331) will be mailed to you in mid-September.  
 

If you are a State of Wisconsin retiree, note that the Medicare Family All rates 
printed in your Decision Guide on page 16 are in error. They are too high. The 
Medicare Family All rate should read as $771.00 with dental and $708.68 without 
dental. The most up-to-date information and corrected rates appear at etf.wi.gov. 

 
You have many health plan options to choose from. You must enroll in a new plan during 
open enrollment.  The annual open enrollment period will take place between September 26 
and October 21, 2022.  If you do not select a plan by October 21, 2022, you will not 
have coverage as of January 1, 2023. 
 
For questions, contact: 
UnitedHealthcare 
Medicare Plus  

2023 new 
plan 
information 

1-844-876-6175, 
TYY 711, 7 a.m. to 6 
p.m. CT Monday-
Friday 

retiree.uhc.com/ETF 

Wisconsin 
Department of 
Employee Trust 
Fund 

2023 
Insurance 
changes 
and 
enrollment 

1-877-533-5020 etf.wi.gov/upcoming-health-
plan-changes 

2022 WEA Trust 
Plan Information 

2022 plan 
information 

1-866-485-0630 Weatruststatehealthplan.com 

 
Thank you,  
 
UnitedHealthcare® 


